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Hello, I am so happy to be here with all of you, zoom is ok, but I’ve been looking 
forward to the weekend we could all meet together and its finally here. 

The World Service Office, (WSO), has been working on an electronic rendition for 
the Al-Anon Newcomer Packet. More information will be coming when It get closer to 
completion. In the meantime, groups can share the URL: al-anon.org/welcome. If the 
newcomer provides their personal email the info will be sent right to them.  

Currently thru June 30th, 2021, the book Many Voices, One Journey (B-31) is 
available for $8.00 plus shipping. This would be a great way for your members to honor 
our 70th anniversary of Al-Anon while delving into our past and understanding how Al-
Anon came to be. 

WSO no longer need sharings for our NEW DAILY READER (working title). It is still 
a work in progress. The near final draft has been reviewed. Hopefully it will be 
presented at the Al-Anon International Convention which will be held in New Mexico in 
2023.  

Our Members Blog can be found at al-anon.org/member-blog. Please ask your 
members if they have visited this site and to consider reading or writing if they have not 
yet done so. 

In our Forum magazine we have a department called “CAL Corner” Topics, we 
hear from members who share which Al-Anon literature has aided their recovery. This 
June, they will be focused on the 60th anniversary of Alcoholism the Family Disease (P-4),  

  There is always a need for sharings for CAL Corner. Al-Anon’s Twelve Steps & 
Twelve Traditions (B-8), Living Today in Alateen (B-26), Discovering Choices (B-20), and 
Opening Our Hearts, Transforming Our Losses (B-29). If any of this CAL literature has 
been helpful towards your recovery, please consider sharing your experience with our 
fellowship at al-anon.org/pdf/CALcornerSharingRevised%202018.pdf. 
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